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BJBoyd Royleen Ross Jorene Vol I am Alaska Native from Nunivak, Island, Mekoryuk, AK. My tribe is Cup'ig and the regional tribe is Yupik. My Cup'ig name is Carr'er which means 'a little bit.' 

KellyLynn Zkzuni@paloaltou.edu

 Pyke, Kristen kristen.pyke@um She:kon, my name is Kristen Pyke and I am Mohawk from Akwesasne. After receiving support and mentorship from the members of SIP throughout my graduate career; I would like to use this opportunity to serve the community that has always encouraged me. I would like to give back to the people who have fostered my growth throughout my graduate student career, by continuing the efforts made by our previous student representative, to providing outreach to students and coordinating student meetings. By continuing our efforts to outreach to students, we can provide them with a community that is accepting, nurturing, and similar to their own. SIP brings together multiple tribes with a common goal of supporting Native American Psychologists and advocating for mental health rights among Native people. I want to be able to help with this mission by supporting all of our members, by serving as a student representative of SIP, because they have always encouraged my growth as an individual, student, and clinician.

Anna Kawen I am St. Regis Mohawk and currently going into my fifth year at the University of Wisconsin-Madison Counseling Psychology Doctoral Program. I have recently proposed my dissertation study, and will be applying for internship this year. I previously had the opportunity to participate in the Mentorship program and greatly benefited from greater connection with elders, mentors, and leaders within SIP. I would love to serve as the Student Representative to continue to learn as well as contribute to the organization’s development amongst graduate and undergraduate students, including forming student chapters. I also had hopes of bringing forward an extension of the mentorship program with the idea of graduate students serving as mentors to undergraduates in psychology. Regardless of how I can participate in SIP, I’m grateful for the organization and hope to continue to be involved in some fashion, whatever is needed.

I am approaching the end of my term as SIP treasurer and would be honored to be considered for a second term. I have enjoyed working with our society presidents and other leaders to make sure we remain good stewards of our resources and meet shared goals as a community of Native psychologists. 

okilyjokily@yahoo.com

afetter@wisc.edu

Please be informed of my willingness to continue serving as secretary.  I have very much enjoyed working with the presidential trio and serving n this role.  I am looking forward to continue being a contributing member of SIP and I am excited about the future direction of SIP.
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